
Seeking District Governor Candidates 

D-5970 is seeking candidates for District Governor to serve during the 2024-2025 
Rotary Year. The district governor serves as official role as an officer of Rotary 
International and is charged with leading D-5970 during their term.

Qualifications include: 

• Must have served a term as President of a Rotary Club,

• Completed 7 years of Rotary membership prior to taking office

• Be a current member in good standing

• Good leadership skills

• Strong interpersonal skills and ability to work with others

• Public speaking ability and the desire to promote the good work of Rotary

on a local and international level.

The successful District Governor candidate will be expected to attend training 

and leadership development opportunities in 2022, 2023 and 2024. You will also 

be invited to attend the International Assembly in Orlando, Florida, in January, 

2024, for a one-week assembly of all District Governors world-wide. 

Reimbursement of travel and training expenses is provided by D-5970. 

This is a fantastic opportunity to serve D-5970 and Rotary International in an 

important and meaningful capacity. 

Applications, in the form attached hereto, will be accepted through March 16, 

2021. Personal interviews (in person or by Zoom) with finalists will be conducted 

in late March or early April, 2021, at a time and place that will be communicated 

to the finalists. To apply to serve as District Governor, please fill-out the 

application form and return to Michelle Bell Past District Governor/Search 

Committee Chair, c/o Suellen Kolbet at des@district5970, or P.O. Box 445, New 

Hampton, IA 50659. 

For more information, contact Michelle Bell by email at 
mlbelldg2019@gmail.com or at (319) 431-2755.
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